
 

                                

Service Alert 
Friday May 17, 2024 
Affected Routes 20/20A  
Due to road maintenance, 3000 block of Hammond Bay Road from 8 am – 4 pm will have slight delays 
for routes 20/20A in both directions. There will be one one-way alternating traffic. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

SERVICE ALERT 
April 25, 2021 SERVICE ALERT 
April 25, 2021 

  

Affected Area: 
Closed Stop:   
Accessible Stop:  
 

For more information, please contact: 
 Transit Services 
 Regional District of Nanaimo 
 250-390-4531 or 250-954-1001 
 transit@rdn.bc.ca 

  


